SCIENCE TEACHERS CONFERENCE

The fourteenth edition of the Flemish Science Teachers Conference was held on November 15th in Gent.
Sandra Vanhove, Science Education Manager at the International Polar Foundation, attended the event to
raise interest about the IPF's education projects amongst the teachers of Belgium's Flanders Region.

A wide range of book companies, organisations and associations presented their products and resources in
the hopes to gain visibility amongst the science teachers community of Flanders. SandraVanhove gave three
conferences about the upcoming Class Zero Emission (an interactive exhibition centre which will introduce
students to the breathtaking world of the Arctic and Antarctic) and the new Educapoles website and
resources available in Dutch (online as soon as January 2009).


http://www.vob-ond.be/congres/2008/congres.html
http://www.antarcticstation.org/index.php?s=27&rs=home&uid=263
http://www.educapoles.org/

